
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Tony C < > 

Sent: 2022/11/20 9:15 AM 

To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]File#OZS-2022-0036  

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 

you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Based on the current information the Planning Committee is urged to recommend to Council that heavy 

truck access NOT be permitted on the Gore Road. Permitting the heavy truck access on the Gore Rd 

effectively turns it into an industrial connector road which is NOT in keeping with the Peel Road 

Characterization Study (RCS). 

 

The Peel Road Characterization Study (RCS) classifies Gore Rd as suburban connector road from Hwy 50 

to Castlemore. Redesignation of roadways cannot happen by default. Road characterization cannot be 

re-classified until such time the RCS is updated or through the 2051 Transportation Master Plan. 

 

The residents most definitely plan to discuss our concerns if changes are proposed in the Master Plan for 

the classification of Gore Road. For now, the PIC for the 2051 Transportation Master Plan have been 

postponed. Based on the current situation it would be premature to permit a heavy truck access on the 

Gore Road. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


